
Hello HOPE & JOY families! 
 
On May 17 at 2:00PM we are hosting a Crafternoon event! 

 
What is a “crafternoon?” A casual event filled with different types of crafts for all ages under 10. 
We will have coloring pages for our youngest attendees and more complex string art activities 
for our older friends, and a small variety for those in between.  
 
Please join us in the fellowship hall downstairs where juice and water will be provided. Feel free 
to bring along any snacks. 
 
Because there are a limited number of crafts, please contact Laura at 19llb88@gmail.com by 
May 10 if you plan to attend. :) 
 
 
Thank you! 
Hope to see you there, 
Laura Blagojević 
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